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Hello - I am a passionate supporter of this bill. Allowing electronic messages and 

landlord refunds via electronic funds expedites both processes. Residents will 

appreciate getting their money back quicker, and it will save them the hassle of going 

to a bank or processing a check deposit on their mobile device. Residents will also 

appreciate getting important correspondence virtually because it's faster and more 

readily accessible in this day and age. It's easy to accommodate a resident who 

might be tech-savvy, but in most cases, residents prefer electronic forms of 

communication and financial process. 

 

 


